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Appendix C-3. Summary of Written Comments Received from Private Citizens 

Date From Comments 

July 7, 2014 Obed Asif  House is next to power lines and concerned with higher voltage, higher 
magnetic field and increased health risks. 

 Attached an article that discusses the possible risk associated with high 
voltage power lines. 

 Request that the agencies study potential health risks of power lines and 
provide plans for precautions and interventions the CPUC will take in 
regards to long-term exposure to a higher magnetic field. 

July 16, 2014 Karen Harnitchek  Please consider bumping the towers southward in Segment 3 behind 
Fisherman’s Retreat instead of northward. 

 Southward brings the lines closer to residences. 

 How much more exposure will we receive? How about protective 
coating on wires? How can I feel safe? 

July 16, 2014 Brenda Freeman  Banning does not have utility lines across visible hillsides. Thank you for 
proposing lines away from most visibility from freeway. 

 Do not make lines larger on open space hillsides or undeveloped 
mountain areas.  

 An area to keep lines away from future homes is at Highland Springs and 
Wilson in Banning. 

July 17, 2014 Lois Musmann  Questions timing of current transmission lines, were they installed prior 
to or after 2003 when the homes were built? 

 How long will each section of the project take to be build? 

 Minimize impacts to the environment (flora and fauna). How did the 
development of a solar collector get so far without knowing that it would 
have an effect on birds? 

July 24, 2014 Nancy Honeyfield  The project will lower the value of my property; rental properties and 
future renters will not want to live that close to high [voltage] power 
lines because of health concerns. 

 If you cannot guarantee that the higher and more powerful lines will not 
become a health concern, then you should purchase our property and all 
other properties that are close to power lines. 

 Not in agreement with changing power lines behind property. 
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July 24, 2014 Kenneth D. Kelley (Mr. Kelley also submitted a similar letter for the CPUC scoping period, but that 
letter was not received in time to be published in Scoping Report, Part1) 

 SCE needs to consider aesthetics in building towers in the neighborhood. 

 Cell phones, smart meters, and more electrical lines gives one pause 
when considering the increase in brain tumors. 

 Grading of power line roads has become major sources of dust storms in 
this community. Use water to reduce dust. 

 Expansion of transmission lines has diminished the desert turtles 
[tortoises], horny toads, and California quail that used to be here. 

 Concerned with what measures will be taken to ensure survival of lines 
when exposed to massive solar flares and new terrorist bombs designed 
to wipe out electrical grids. 

August 14, 2014 Todd and Corinne 
Slusser 

 Did not receive notification regarding the project. Lives next door to a 
neighbor that did receive notification. 

 Power tower proposed in middle of property; property has easement on 
back of land.  

 Towers limit my ability to build on the property in the future or to sell 
for full market value.  Who will buy a piece of property with a huge 
tower on it with health hazard power lines? 

 Please choose an alternate site or keep towers where they already are – 
you cannot have my property for your upgrade. 

 


